
This is Julie Finley, Assistant Principal, with the Sunday call out: 

• Best Buddies lunch meet up has changed to Friday September 27th. Remember Dues are 
due also. 

• The PAWS Club will be meeting Wednesday, September 18th at 2pm in room 263. 

• Our N.B.S.A. Club will begin Tuesday, September 17th during both lunches in room 165. 

• Varsity football is off this week. Come out Wednesday night at home for Hollins and see our 
JV football team in action. 

• Parents, Pinellas County Schools is required to collect data from students, staff, parents 
and community members to inform selection decisions for library media materials for the 
school year. The survey is only six questions and the same for all schools in the district.  To 
complete the survey, use the link for: Osceola FHS Library Stakeholder Survey 24-25 

• The Key Club first meeting will take place this Thursday after school in the Media Center. 

• Homecoming Court Applications are available on the OFHS Website and are due no later 
than October 3rd at 2:00 PM. NO EXCEPTIONS.  

• Homecoming Week will be the week of October 14th. The Theme is Mediterranean Nights. 

• Science Honors Society tapping concluded this week, and our first meeting is Tuesday 
September 17th at 2:05 in the media center.  Honor society dues are to be paid at the 
meeting.  Any questions contact Mrs. Fraddosio. 

• The final informational meeting for parents who are interested in signing up their Osceola 
Student for the 2025 Summer Europe trip to Berlin, Prague, Krakow, Budapest, and Vienna, 
will take place in Mr. Clay’s room, room 207, at 6:00 PM before the PTSA meeting on 
September 26th.  There are only 8 spots left on the trip.  Please RSVP at the following link or 
Mr. Yarbrough if you plan to attend the meeting https://bit.ly/4dzRBN7 .  See you there! 

• Attention Sophomores, are you an everyday driver to school who needs a parking 
spot?  Parking for Sophomores is now open, bring your driver’s license, valid vehicle 
registration, and $10.00 to the bookkeeping office to purchase your tag. 

• Freshman Seminars will take place this week.  All 9th grade students will meet with their 
School Counselor, Mrs. Havekotte, during their science class. Each student will receive a 
packet of critical information that will be utilized throughout their freshman year and the 
remainder of high school.  A PowerPoint of the presentation will be posted on the Guidance 
website under the “Seminars & Resources” section the link is available in the 
accompanying email.  https://www.pcsb.org/Page/21892 

• Picture day for grades 9 through 11 will take place Wednesday in the auditorium. Order 
forms are on the school site under Warrior Announcements. If a student does not have an 
English class, send them to room 231 for a pass. 

• The Warrior Pride Band looks forward to serving you at the concession stand at the JV 
game on Wednesday night! 
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• The Oracle Literary Magazine club meetings start Friday September 20th. All students are 
welcome to join and learn more about the club or submit creative writing, poetry, or artwork 
for publication considerations - no fan art or fiction please.  

• Potential Pickleball Club members, please remember to get the school based athletic 
insurance to participate. 

• Our next FRESHMAN CLASS meeting is Wednesday, September 18th at 2. Keep the HOCO 
ideas coming! 

• The final informational meeting for the Spring Break trip to Venice, the Alps, and Paris will be 
on Thursday, September 26th at 6:15 in room 220 (Ms. Martino's room).  There are 7 spots 
left. If you plan to attend, please RSVP for the meeting: https://bit.ly/3WJjKum.  If you have 
any questions, please email Ms. Martino at martinom@pcsb.org.  

• Athletic Boosters will be selling spirit wear at the JV/V Volleyball game at home on Tuesday, 
September 17th. Wacky Wednesday this week September 18th spirit wear will be available 
during both lunches. Check out our new merch and support our Warrior athletes! 

• Parents we have too many outstanding lunch account balances, please fill out the lunch 
application or put money on your students account.  Lunch is $2.75 

• JV/V Volleyball is home this week vs St. Pete High on Tuesday, September 17th, match begins 
at 6:30pm. 

• Swim and Dive is also home this week, at Seminole Middle pool on Tuesday, September 
17th, meet begins at 6pm. 

Looking forward to seeing you at one of the many activities happening this week to support our 
Warriors.  Enjoy the remainder of your weekend, stay safe, and We are Osceola, Home of Academic 
Success, and Warrior P.R.I.D.E. 
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